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Conference Scheduling Information

Parents and legal guardians are encouraged to schedule
conferences with individual teachers or teacher teams
by contacting the homeroom teacher or the front office.
Meetings are scheduled on a first-come, first-served
basis, so please allow a few days for appointments to be
arranged.

Only parents and legal guardians may formally request a
conference. To ensure the privacy and confidentiality of
students, RTSA faculty and staff cannot share specific
student information with anyone other than the parents
or legal guardians.



